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The 2021-2025 MEAC-SWG had their sixteenth teleconference call on Monday 20 April 2020 at 11.00 UTC. 
 
On the call, we had Rafik Dammak, Hadia Elminiawi, Baha Toman, Chokri Ben Romdhane, Hanan Alkhatib, 
and Zakir Ben Rehman. And from ICANN staff, the call had Baher Esmat, Seher Sagiroglu, and Fahd 
Batayneh. 
 
The purpose of the call was to discuss the remaining comments received during the public comment 
window on the draft MEAC Strategy document; i.e. those under “Unique Identifiers System”. The group 
shared some insights on some of the comments, but agreed to jot down such comments under the 
“Notes” column in the Google Document. 
 
The document that shows all comments and analyses can be viewed online here >> 
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1FVEJu-E2wSBaaKp205tzLBkQhlJdcE8VXqyUhaQZSvA/edit. 
 
As next steps; 
 

• We are targeting mid-May to publish the final strategy document 
• The Year 1 Action Plan should be ready no later than 30 June 2020 

 
ICANN staff will share with the SWG an edited Regional Plan incorporating some of the comments made 
from the public comments window. As for comments we felt were best fit in the annual Action Plan, they 
will be revisited in due time. 
 
The call was adjourned. 
 
Follow-Up Items 
  

1. SWG members to share their notes in the “Notes” column of the Google Document 
2. ICANN Staff to share with the SWG an edited Regional Plan (AKA Strategy Document) 


